
                                 
 
 
Narrabri Community Battery Reference Group Meeting  
28th August 6.30pm Geni-Energy 129 Maitland Street Narrabri NSW 2390 
 
Attendees: Bill and Judy Pownall, Geoff Peterson, Stephen Beale, Ken Flower, Rohan Boehm, 
Andrew Gotke, John Watson, Sally Hunter, Lucinda Barrett 
Apologies: John Clements, Bill Holmes, Carol Demaniel  
 
Meeting opened at 6.30pm. 
 
Lucinda opened meeting with welcome and thank you to everyone for attending. 
 
Initial discussion about what the groups understanding of what a community battery is and 
what it will do and the benefits for the Narrabri Community. 
 
Role of the reference group and importance it will play in the success of our community 
engagement.  
 
Discussion about the retail arrangement and how this will affect the battery. 
 
Questions about size and look of battery, showed the flyer that has been made with an 
image of a battery.  
 
We might be asking for artist submissions to paint battery and that might involve local 
children to participate. Selection of artist will involve Reference Group. 
 
General discussion of how exciting the project is and how this will allows for a how to, to be 
shared with other interested groups of what we have learnt and achieved. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting closed 7.30pm 
 
 
 


